
Date: 2025-07-24
First Name: Saundra
Last Name: Ragona
Title: n/a
Organization: self
Address: 
City: Manor
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Redistricting is required by law every ten years to account for population growth and shifts. It
is not for political gains. This action is wrong and upsetting for people who have learned to
know their representatives and to know where they are accounted for in our Government. To call
for a redistricting for political gain is not only unethical and disturbing, but it should be
against the law. Our state’s leading politicians believe that redistricting serves primarily to
serve their own interests rather than the interests of the voters themselves

There can be no new census, so the attempt at redistricting can only cause chaos and the
reduction of services and representation of the people affected. This notion has to be dismissed
as an invalid attempt to win votes for Republicans,  and to curtail votes for certain
marginalized people.

Please do not allow this travesty.

Most sincerely,
Saundra Ragona




